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hb4s@aol.com

From: Temple Beth-EL <temple@tbe-sb.org>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 11:10 AM
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: URGENT UPDATE: Children's Yom KIppur gathering time

Do you have children in your life who might enjoy a Yom Kippur 
gathering?  
 
We welcome everyone--grandchildren, Temple Beth El members, or any children you 
may know!  
 
Join Amy, Diane and Mary to welcome in Yom Kippur with singing, stories, and learning.  
 
We’ll be meeting over Zoom at 1:00 pm EST, Sunday, September 27th.  
 
RSVP by Thursday, September 24 to DMSarnat@gmail.com (Zoom link to be included in 
Yom Kippur services link.) 
 

 
 
 
 
 


